
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

AJW-TECHNIQUE 
 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Why are we there? 
 
Dear members, 
 
Following this week's meetings, we must inform you that the negotiations have reached 
an impasse. The company's inflexible attitude compels us to seek the help of a 
conciliator. 
 
The demands of your committee are not excessive; they are most realistic and 
legitimate considering the current market. All we are asking for is a fair and equitable 
agreement for the next few years. 
 
We are preparing a meeting to inform members on the process regarding conciliation 
and, if necessary, mediation. 
 
We will communicate the location and time as soon as they have been confirmed. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee, 
Michel Richer, Peter Tsoukalas, Stéphane Baril and John Toto. 
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